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9-19-17 BOS Agenda, File #17 -0406, Item #19
1 message

steve clark <jsclark58@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 8:53 AM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us, roger.trout@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisors, 

I CANNOT ATTEND but: 
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request that you follow through on your Board action of June 20, 2017 and fund Community Planning as part of the 2017-
18 budget. I further request that you support the community of Shingle Springs in its Community Planning efforts. In 
2013 and 2014, many hours of volunteer time was spent in good faith working with County staff, but the community effort 
was placed on hold until the County made funding available. Now is the time to pick up where we left off and work with 
the Shingle Springs community to protect OUR quality of life in Shingle Springs with a Community Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Clark 

Shingle Springs Ca. 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Sept 19th Agenda, File #17-0406, Item #19 
1 message 

mchaiss@comcast.net <mchaiss@comcast.net> Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 12:12 PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us" 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, 
"edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "roger.trout@edcgov.us" <roger.trout@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors, 

I request that you follow through on your Board action of June 20, 2017 and fund Community Planning as part of the 
2017-18 budget. I further request that you support the community of Shingle Springs in its Community Planning efforts. 
In 2013 and 2014, many hours of volunteer time was spent in good faith working with County staff, but the community 

effort was placed on hold until the County made funding available. Now is the time to pick up where we left off and work 
with the Shingle Springs community to protect OUR quality of life in Shingle Springs with a Community Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Marc Chaisson 

Shingle Springs 
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